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Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 4th January — Children return to school 

Friday 11th February — Last day of first half term 

Monday 20th February — Children return to school 

Friday 31st March — Last day of Spring Term 

         Christmas Show 

The first term of the school year is drawing to a close and it was lovely to see so many parents, car-

ers and wider family members at the Christmas Show on Wednesday. The children worked hard on 

their performances and we hope that you all enjoyed the show. Special thanks to Father Michael for 

joining us and accompanying the children’s singing on the piano. 

 


